Patrick Doyle

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 263 Colm Lowney

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 17:00

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

I'm writing as | cannot get over the proposal to dump close to 9.7 million tonnes of dredge into the bay.

When one considers that this is an UNESCO site it flies in the face of all common sense and brings home the
message it could only be allowed happen in Ireland.

This is a major area for marine life which is now under threat. It is crucial t§fat some solution is found so that we

don't destroy what we have on our doorstep. &
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